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13 September 2019 
 
 
Jeremy Grey 
Director – Northern Region 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Locked Bag 9022 
GRAFTON NSW 2460 

 
 
Dear Jeremy 

Section 3.34 Request for Gateway Determination of a Council Planning 
Proposal (PP19/0003) Seeking Land-use Permissibility for ‘Council Pound’ 
Without Consent and on Any Land.  

Tweed Shire Council requests the Minister for Planning and Public Spaces to review 
the abovementioned planning proposal and to determine its suitability through a 
Gateway determination. 
 
Attached to this letter: 

 Council’s planning proposal, prepared under Section 3.33. 
 Copy of relevant Council Resolution and Planning Officer Report. 

 
Council has not requested to be authorised as the local plan making authority to 
exercise the functions under Section 3.36(2) of the Act for this Planning Proposal.  
Planning Circular PS 18-013 of 14 December 2018 states that a Gateway 
determination may impose a condition delegating plan making functions to an officer 
within a council and this typically being the general manager. 
 
 
Should you have any enquiries please contact me directly either by phone or email: 
(02) 6670 2457, ilonsdale@tweed.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Iain Lonsdale 
Unit Coordinator 
Strategic Planning & Urban Design 
 


